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Greetings scouts and parents! t. D  forget to RSVP on 
Scoutbook! 
 

Saturday, March  2 

Ski Day 

Still looking to have some winter fun? If so, 
join us at the Scout House at 6:30 am sharp 
to get a ride to Snow Valley. Gear rentals at 
the mountain cost around $50, but it is 
recommended that you rent your gear 
beforehand. More information can be found 
at scoutbook.com. Parent drivers would be 
appreciated!  

Thursday, March 7 

Neighbor to Neighbor  

If you need service hours or just want to help the 
community, please come to the Church of the Brethren 
at 6:00 pm to help serve a meal to those in need.  

Thanks for Reading! 
As always, I encourage everyone to reach out to 
jackcooperman2.0@gmail.com if you have any 
questions, concerns, or articles you would like 
me to write up. See you next month! 

  

February  10,  2019     Bridging  Ceremony  

Congratulations  to  former  cub  scouts  Zander  Dhiel  

and  Jake  Moore  who  will  be  joining  Troop  849!  

 Saturday-Sunday, March 23-24 

Backpack Training Campout 
This will be an easy hike and a great introduction to 
backpacking. If you , don , there 
is an optional longer hike for you. It will be held at either 
Little Jimmy or Valley Forge. More details will come out 
soon. 
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